N e

Department of Public Utilities
Arthur D. Petrini, P.E.
Director

(804) 5014517 Commonwealth of Virginia
County of Henrico

f"*"\
,'.al".
\> 4

% newme0;

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Tony Greulich, Department of Planning & Zoning
FROM: Tyrone O. Watkins, Department of Public Utilities

SUBJECT: Nuckols/Sadler Clearing & Grubbing Plan
POD-TC-237

DATE : November 21, 2008

There do not appear to be any conflicts between existing utilities and the proposed clearing and grubbing
limits. Make notice of the fire hydrant at the intersection of Sadler Place and Sadler Road.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 501-7541, or wat58@co.henrico.va.us.

Tyrone O. Watkins
Engineering Technician
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